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Amend BBL in Item 6440-001-0001 to Clarify 2013-14 Enrollment Target for UC
The Legislature expects the University of California to enroll a total of 211,499 state supported full-time equivalent 
students during the 2013-14 academic year. This enrollment target shall not include nonresident students and 
Resident students and eligible nonresident students who are exempt from paying resident tuition shall count toward 
this enrollment target whereas students paying nonresident tuition and students enrolled in non-state supported 
summer programs shall not count toward the target. This enrollment target expresses the Legislature’s intent that 
the University serve no fewer students in 2013-14 than in 2012-13. The University of California shall report to the 
Legislature by May 1, 2014 on whether it has met the 2013-14 enrollment goal. 

Amend BBL in Item 6610-001-0001 to Clarify 2013-14 Enrollment Target for CSU
The Legislature expects the California State University to enroll a total of 342,000 state supported full-time equivalent 
students during the 2013-14 academic year. This enrollment target shall not include nonresident students and 
Resident students and eligible nonresident students who are exempt from paying resident tuition shall count toward 
this enrollment target whereas students paying nonresident tuition and students enrolled in non-state supported 
summer programs shall not count toward the target. This enrollment target expresses the Legislature’s intent that 
the University serve no fewer students in 2013-14 than in 2012-13. The California State University shall report to 
the Legislature by May 1, 2014 on whether it has met the 2013-14 enrollment goal. 

Add SRL for Items 6440-001-0001 and 6610-001-0001 to Examine Enrollment Funding
The Legislative Analyst, in consultation with the University of California, California State University, and the 
Department of Finance, shall review the state’s current approach to enrollment funding, including a review of 
current funding per student and the marginal cost funding formula, and submit a report to the Legislature by 
January 1, 2014 with recommendations on how to fund enrollment going forward to promote access, quality, and 
other state higher education goals. 


